
August 28, 1973 

Mr. Victor Geller 
Geller-Howard Travel, Ltd. 
75 East 55th Street 
New York, N. Y. 10022 

Dear Victor: 

We had a glorious trip to Australia and New Zealand and 

despite an extremely hectic and arduous time, found the 

experience exhilarating. 

I have the feeling that your experience with travel arrange- 

ments with that part of the world is not overly extensive. 

My Australian hosts told me that the trip could have been 

arranged for considerably less thaniit cost me. I am sending 

you enclosed some material that may be useful to you in the 

future. 

Most of the arrangements that Millie made for me were 

adequate, although it was necessary for me to make one or two 

obvious changes in order for my wife and myself to leave and 

arrive at times closer then those scheduled by Millie. 

Another point: Millie made reservations for me to stay at the 

Flagship Beach Comber Hotel in Nadi in, the Fidji Islands, 

When Mindy arrived in Nadi at 5 a.m.‘"She learned that this 

hotelwas in Suva, some three hours away by car. Theat wes not 

advisable, considering that our whole stay was only 24 hours. 

We, therefore, made arrangements to another hotel, and I am 

returning the travel voucher so that you may return to me my 

deposit of $20. (We notified the Flagship Beach Comber of the 

cencellation before making our other reservations in Nadi.) 

Finally, I hope your people were satisfied with whatever assistance 

I was able to offer through my contacts with Astronaut Travel Service 

in Melbourne. 

Wigs eS
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Mr. Victor Geller 
Geller-Howard Travel, Ltd. 

IT hope that you and your family had a pleasant summer. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NLi ar 

ence


